

December 16, 2016

Mr. & Mrs. Bartolacci^{*} Suite 140 3864 Courtney Street Bethlehem, PA 18017

Dear Richard & Julene,

On behalf of the Forks YMCA Education Center, and the many children and families who benefit from our life changing programs and services, thank you for your help with the Tree of Lights celebration. The event was a huge success. It is only with help, such as yours, that such events can take place. We appreciate the donation of the tree and the use of the venue to make this night so memorable and enjoyable for so many people.

Thankfully yours,

Crysťal Messer Branch Manager